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Jane Tucker

From: IMoffatSmith@aol.com

Sent: 08 August 2013 12:55

To: planning

Subject: 3/2013/0610 Withgill Siurry Lagoon

Dear Planning,

Bashall Eaves and Mitton Parish Council has commented many times on
cattle excrement disposal at Withgill. At present excessive use is made of spreading on
surrounding land with consequent domestic and environmental damage. So if the present

proposal ameliorates this it is to be welcomed. Ifitis a prelude to housing yet more cattle
it is to be opposed.

lan Smith(Parish Clerk)

09/08/2013




